Dear [Participant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your
participation in our recent environmental program launch at the church.

Your involvement was invaluable, and we would love to hear your thoughts on the event. As we
aim to improve our future programs, your feedback will help us understand what worked well
and what areas need enhancement.

Please take a moment to answer the following questions:

What did you enjoy most about the program?

Avre there any changes you would suggest for future events?
How do you feel about the overall organization of the event?
Any additional comments or suggestions?

Thank you for your time and input. We value your opinion and look forward to hearing from

you!

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Church Name]



